
Merry Christmas Everyone! 

Thanks to all our families for your support and 
positivity this term – it’s been a long one but 
what a great Autumn term we’ve had! 
There’s been some great learning going on and 
it’s been especially lovely to see so many parents, 
carers and family members joining in the fun – 
from celebrating Special Mentions on a Friday to 
helping out in school and getting involved with 
our Christmas Fair. It makes such a difference to 
our brilliant school. It really is a lovely place to 
learn. 
  
With best wishes for a restful Christmas break 
and a brill 2024! 
 
Ms Caswell 

Dates for your diary 

 

December  

Newsletter 

@StubbingsHB 

@HebFed1 

Thank you for your      

donations our reverse 

advent calendars.  Calder 

Food Support will distrib-

ute the Christmas treats to 

local people. 

The Christmas Fair raised 

£1850!  This will be shared 

between the Federation 

Schools.  Thank you to all of 

you who helped, donated 

and joined us on the day. Celebration Assemblies 

January—12th, 26th 

February—9th 

March—1st, 15th 




